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Celebrate National
Disability Employment

Month 

Internships

Maddy is expertly balancing two fantastic
opportunities! As a skills trainer for Care
Warriors, she’s making an impact while
also interning at the Salvation Army San
Antonio offices, where she’ll assist with
various office duties. We couldn’t be
more excited for her!

Empowering Dreams: Celebrating
National Disability Employment
Awareness Month and the right to access
good jobs for all. Together, we can create
an inclusive workforce where everyone
thrives! 💼✨



Looking for

local businesses who are

interested in offering paid or

unpaid internships to our

students.

Campus Involvement

TU CASA Hero
Spotlight

210-784-2425TUCASA@tamusa.edu

Local Businesses WantedAlumni Highlight

We’re excited to announce that Serene
who was part of our 3rd cohort has
officially moved into her first apartment!
In addition, she has started her full-time
position as a housekeeper at a senior
living community

Making memories and building
connections: campus life at its best! 

Exciting updates from IHG Army Hotels
at Fort Sam Houston and the TU CASA
internship program!

Our talented students, Jeremiah Ortiz
and Jairo Barragan-Jimenez, are gaining
valuable experience in hospitality while
contributing to our community. 

IHG is committed to providing high-
quality accommodations for military
and government travelers, and our
students are helping to uphold this
mission. Stay tuned for more updates,
and thank you for supporting the next
generation of hospitality leaders!


